TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY



460 James Robertson Parkway Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505

October 26, 2010

Lance J.M. Steinhart
Lance J.M. Steinhart, P.C.
Attorney for Applicant
1720 Windward Concourse, Suite 115
Alpharetta, GA 30005

RE: In the Matter of the Application of Four Star Marketing LLC d/b/a Midsouth Home Phone for Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier (ETC), Docket No. 10-00112

Dear Mr. Steinhart:

During our review of the application and data responses filed on behalf of Four Star Marketing LLC d/b/a Midsouth Home Phone in the above referenced docket, it has been determined that additional information, explanation, and/or clarification is needed. To assist the Authority in completing its review, please provide the following:

- 1. Describe, providing specific details, Four Star's connectivity to the PSTN through/by way of the ILEC, or other Tennessee authorized Telecommunications Provider.
- 2. Describe and indentify the network elements and/or combinations used in transmission or routing of the services discussed in Four Star's petition, paragraph 5, provide the following information:
 - -USOC of each unbundled network element obtained from the ILEC.
 - -Cost of each network element obtained from the ILEC as provided above.
 - -Plain language name of each network element obtained from the ILEC listed.
 - -Service for which each network element listed is needed for provisioning.
 - -Rate center/Exchange service area from which each network element listed is provisioned.

3. Explain in detail, the method Four Star will utilize to obtain Tennessee telephone numbers for assignment to end user subscribers.

This information should be provided no later than 2:00 p.m. on November 8, 2010 with reference to Docket No. 10-00112 on the response. In accordance with Authority rules submit either (1) thirteen written copies of your response or (2) four written copies and an electronic version. Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Helen Trimble-Anthony ext 174.

Sincerely,

David Foster, Chief Utilities Division